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Summer 2024 Fee Schedule Presentation 

Presenter:  Matthew Thorup, Assistant Finance Director 

Time Estimate:  15 minutes 

 

Phone Email 

360.817.7021 mthorup@cityofcamas.us 
 

BACKGROUND: This agenda item is to provide the City Council an opportunity to review the 

proposed Summer 2024 Fee Schedule.  

SUMMARY: This presentation will review updates to the City‘s Fee Schedule for 2024. The updates 

in this version are administrative and housekeeping adjustments related to a review of the current 

fee schedule related to the City’s ERP project. This proposal aligns the fee schedule to the actual 

fees charged by the City or adds clarity to how existing fees are charged. In addition, there is one 

new fee for a deposit for body worn camera recording preparation in certain situations. 

BUDGET IMPACT: The summer 2024 Fee Schedule should not have an impact on the 2024 

budget. 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends this Resolution be placed on the June 3, 2024 Council 

Regular Meeting Agenda for Council’s consideration. 


